
First Baptist Church 

Of Lexington, MS 
November 15, 2020 

           Keith Garland, Pastor, Sonny Murray, Music 
           Laura Leathers, Pianist 
662-834-3502           fbclex.com 

 

 

 

                               Morning Worship Service 
Thankful for Worship 

   Prelude:  Lamb of God with Jesus Paid It All 

   Come Christians, Join to Sing                          Congregation 

               

Thankful for Prayer                                Rev. Keith Garland 

   (Welcome and Announcements) 

 

Thankful for Scripture in Song 

   There is a Redeemer                                           Congregation                                                  

   You Are My All In All 

   A Mansion Over the Hill Top                           Congregation 

 

Thankful for the Word 

   The Rich Young Ruler  Luke 18:18-23         Keith Garland 

 

Thankful for Blessings 

   Come Just As You Are                                       Congregation 

   Thank You, Lord                                                Congregation 

    

   Postlude 

 

 

 

•   
 

Church Calendar 

Sunday, November 15, 2020 

11:00 a.m.   Morning Worship 

Wednesday, November 18 

       6:30 p.m.   Virtual Prayer Meeting: 
The church office will be closed the whole week of                                             

Thanksgiving, November 23 – 27 
_____________________________________ 

November Birthdays 

Johnny Allen (21) 

Janet Carr(24) 

____________________________________________________ 
 

Community Thanksgiving Service 

The Community Thanksgiving Service has been cancelled 

for this year.  We all know the reason – that dreaded word, 

COVID.  The offering usually taken during this service is a 

benevolent offering.  The offering is used for people 

traveling through Lexington who are in need of food, 

gasoline, or other needs to help get them back on the road. 

Although we will not have a service, the offering for this 

ministry, still depends on our people’s help.  Please make 

your checks or envelopes out to Minister’s Charity Fund.   

Thank you so very much! 

_____________________________________________________ 
 

Please have your boxes back in the Sanctuary by tomorrow, 
Nov. 16.  Bro. Lyn Nations will pick them up and take them to a 
state pick up point and your box will be on it’s way to your  
special child.  Each box is an opportunity to delight a child and 
share the Good News of Christ with them and their families.  
Thanks for your prayers said over your box.  May God richly bless 
you as your child is blessed by your gifts and witness.   
 

 
 

 
 
 

    



 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

     



 
                          



 

 


